Submission ID: 17118

| write on behalf of the Estate of the Late Longina Pearce, owners of property at Fulling Mill and Mr Holly Pearce owners
and operates of Fulling Mill Fishery.

Fulling Mill only access is from Long Walk, through the existing tunnel under the M3. This is going to be significantly
affected during the construction period.

We want confirmation that Long Walk road and bridge will be kept open, clean and usable at all times to allow access to
the residential properties and fishery business.

In addition the estate includes 2 ¥ miles of the River Itchen chalkstream that provides excellent fly fishing for wild brown
trout and grayling. the River must be constantly monitored to ensure no pollution or habitat damage which could impact
the fish stocks.

We are in communication with National Highways and would like to be informed throught the process



